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REIMBURSEMENT 
 

Effective Monday, April 10, 2000 PACE will DENY all 
claims received for cisapride (Propulsid®). 

 
 
PACE has notified the physicians of cardholders currently receiving 
cisapride (Propulsid®) of this decision. 
 
 
Physicians desiring their patients to continue taking cisapride 
(Propulsid®) have been advised they may request a Medical Exception.  
PACE will consider these exception requests only until the product is 
withdrawn from the market by Janssen Pharmaceutica effective July 14, 
2000.  
 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at: 
 

1-800-835-4080 
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